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We Investigated...

In the past year we have investigated some really interesting cases.

One of these, came from UHD!

. . . Matt Wilson
We received a referral alleging that a HCA fraudulently removed a patients bank card Mobile: 07484 040691
from their possession whilst they were undergoing palliative care and subsequently used Email: matt.wilson@rsmuk.com

it to make purchases and withdrawals totalling £17,250.00.

An thorough investigation was carried out by our team with involvement from Dorset
Police and a case was put to the CPS.

The individual has since been dismissed from the Trust following an internal investigation
and pled guilty at court. They are now awaiting sentencing.

Heather Greenhowe
Mobile: 07800 617146
Email: heather.greenhowe@rsmuk.com
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